
Good Shepherd Primary Catholic Voluntary Academy 
Somersby Road, Woodthorpe, Nottingham NG5 4LT 

Telephone: (0115) 9262983 
Email: office@goodshepherd.notts.sch.uk 

www.goodshepherd.notts.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs C Toner 

Part of the Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Multi-Academy Trust, a company limited by guarantee and listed at 
Companies House, Company Number 07743523 

     

Tuesday 2nd September 2021 

Year 5 trip Safety Zone – Wednesday 22nd September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This year, Year 5 have been invited to take part in ‘Safety Zone’ based at The National 

Watersports Centre, Holme Pierrepont. This event is organised annually, in order to educate 

children in how to avoid and manage daily risks. Pupils will work in small groups, at scenarios 

consisting of “real-life” role plays provided by groups including Nottinghamshire Police, 

Nottinghamshire Fire & Rescue Service and Western Power Distribution.  

This will take place on Wednesday 22nd September 2021, in the morning. The children will need 
to be in school at 8.20am to ensure we are ready to leave by coach at 8.30am. We will return to 
school for lunchtime.  
 
Children should wear their school uniform and must bring a coat, as the trip is outside.   
 
The voluntary contribution for each child is £3.10, payable on MyEd; without which we cannot run 
the trip. Please complete the EV4 form sent home with your children today and return to school 
by Friday 17th September 2021. Without this EV4 form we are unable to take your child on the 
trip. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Shaw  Mrs Moore  
 
 
Year 5 Teachers 
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